
 

 

Term 1 Week 6                               Monday, 27th February 2017

Principal’s Report 

Zone Swimming Carnival 

The Zone Swimming Carnival will be held on 

Tuesday 7th March. Please return permission notes 

to the school office as soon as possible. We wish 

our competitors the best of luck and I’m sure you 

will be great ambassadors for Truscott Street.  

 

Supervision After School 

There appears to be an increasing number of  

students in the playground at the conclusion of the 

school day. A reminder that there is no supervision 

after 3:25. Occasionally parents are held up and we 

ask you ring the office so that we can make  

arrangements. Please be aware there are OOSH  

services available if you are regularly unable to pick 

up your child on time.  

 

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Dulitha H. Year 1, Isaac D. Year 1, Rosie O’N. Year 5, 

Owais A. Year 5, Noah C. Year 5, Sanjay R. Year 4, 

Dan G. Year 2, Ayla C. Year 2, Daniel C. Year 3,  

Carla N. Year 2, Adam T. Year 2, Jayden S. Year 1, 

Safwat M. Year 1, Tamar S. Year 3,  

Soumya S. Year 2, Marnie W. Year 5,  

Ariana F. Year 5, Deco L. Year 1, Amit J. Year 1,  

Erin H.W. Year 1, Agam A. Year 1 and   

Arianne B. Year 4. 

 

 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to the following students who 

earned their Post Home last week.  

Anabelle D. Year 1, Ben M. Year 3, Nikita S. Year 2, 

Tamar S. and Ayla C. Year 2   Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our senior students are enjoying wearing their 

new Year 6 jerseys. 

  

Truscott Times 
Truscott St Public School 

 

Truscott St North Ryde NSW 2113 

T 9878 1264  F 9878 5794   

E truscottst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

 

Term 1 Week 6                                    Monday, 27th February 2017 

Calendar 
Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

 

Please return all forms -  

Internet Permission, Emergency Contacts etc. to 

the office ASAP. 

PSSA  Round 3  Week 6 -  Friday  3rd March 

Newcombe Ball & Volleyball v  Putney at  

Morrison Bay Park 

Softball & Teeball v Eastwood at Meadowbank Park 

 

Training  Teeball  & Softball   

  Thu  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Newcombe Ball & Volleyball   

  Fri  8.15am -  9.00am 

Term 1  Week 6 

Wed Mar 1st 7.00pm P&C AGM 

Fri Mar 3rd Clean Up School Day   

   Assembly:  SRC Badge presentation

   PSSA Round 3  

Term 1  Week 7 

Tue Mar 7th Zone Swimming Carnival 

Wed Mar 8th 8.30am SRC breakfast 

Fri Mar 10th Assembly:  Captains  

   PSSA Round  4  

PSSA Results Week 5 

Senior Volleyball  

TSPS v Meadowbank PS  

Score:  1-1  

Player of the Match: 

Liah G 

 

 

Senior Newcombe Ball Junior Newcombe Ball 

TSPS  v  Meadowbank PS 

Score:  0-2 

Player of the Match: 

James G 

 

TSPS  v  Meadowbank PS 

Score:  1-0 

Player of the Match: 

Lizzie McQ 

 

Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v  Gladesville PS TSPS v  Gladesville PS 

Score:  11-16 

Player of the Match: 

Horatio M 

Score:  6-11 

Players of the Match 

Zayna O 

  

Mixed Softball Girls Softball 

TSPS v  Gladesville PS TSPS v  Gladesville PS 

Score:  6-1 Score:  2-0 

Player of the Match: 

Andrew T 

Player of the Match: 

Robin G 

  

Term 1  Week 8 

Wed Mar 15th Support Unit Swimming Carnival 

   7.30pm Fete meeting 

Fri Mar 17th Assembly:  House Captains 

   No PSSA—winter PSSA Rep trials

Term 1  Week 9 

Tue Mar 21st Harmony/Grandparents Day  

Fri Mar 24th Assembly:  Captains 

   PSSA Round 5  

Term 1  Week 10 

Fri Mar 31st Assembly:  PBL Badges/Hse Cptns 

   PSSA Winter Round 1  

   7.00pm P&C Movie Night  

Term 1  Week 11 

Wed Apr 5th Cross Country Carnival 

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Thu Apr 6th Easter Service  

Fri Apr 7th Assembly:  Captains 

   PSSA Round 2 

   Last day of Term 1  
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PBL (Positive Behaviour for Learning) 

 

At Truscott Street Public School, our school wide expectations are  

Respectful, Responsible and Safe.  

 

Last week and this week we have been focussing on what we need to do when 

transitioning. Students from Kindergarten to Year 6 have participated in  

explicit lessons about what they need to do when they are moving around the 

school with respect, responsibility and safety. 

 

Whilst transitioning we fly towards being: 

 

 

 

           Whilst transitioning we fly towards  

being: 

Respectful Responsible Safe 

 Stand aside for  

   others. 
 

 Be courteous. 
 

 Allow adults to  

        enter and exit                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   Doors first 

  

 Arrive on time. 
 

 Move quietly during 

class time. 
 

 Be mindful of  

        personal space. 
 

 Listen to and follow 

instructions. 
 

 Walk in lines when 

you are moving 

around the school 

as a class. 

 Walk. 
 

 Keep to the left. 
 

 Act sensibly. 
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SRC Reps Semester 1 2017 

Congratulations to the members of the Student 

Representative Council for Semester One 2017. 

This is a very special role in which they should be 

proud of. All members will receive their badges in 

Assembly on Friday 3rd March (this week). Parents 

are welcome to join the Assembly at 11:30am.  

A special breakfast with Mrs Blomfield will also be 

held in the staffroom for the SRC at 8:30am on 

Wednesday 8th March.  

Kate Bishop  & Jess Wotton SRC Coordinators 

 

Clean Up School Day 

Please bring suitable re-usable gloves to school on  

Friday to wear during the school clean-up. 

Corinna Sweetman 

Coordinator 

 

 

P&C AGM 

The P&C AGM will be held this Wednesday night at 

7pm in the staff room, followed by the March P&C 

meeting and a small supper. Please come along and 

find out about the activities of the P&C in 2017 and 

the election of the new P&C Executive and  

Committee members. I look forward to seeing you 

all there. 

 

P&C News 

As this is my last official newsletter piece as your 

P&C President I thought I would take the  

opportunity to thank the school community and 

the P&C for their support over the past three years. 

I would not have been able to undertake the role 

without amazing support from the OOSH  

Committee, who managed to keep OOSH and  

Vacation Care running smoothly; the Canteen  

Committee, whose commitment to bring about 

healthy eating and Flexischools has seen the  

canteen go from strength to strength  and to the 

Uniform Shop team, both Jo Nicol and Veronica 

Christy, your commitment to the role made my job 

easier. There are too many P&C members to  

directly thank for all their efforts on fundraising, 

stalls, grounds etc., but I would like to particularly 

thank my other executive members for the past 

three years including Victor Bouch, Sam Le Cornu, 

Jenny Shakesheff, Neola Butt, Selina Dowling, Satish 

Majevadia and Sarah Hines for all your support and 

assistance. I would also like to thank Marion  

Blomfield, Michelle Shannon and all the teachers as 

well as Pam Jurd and Jill Taylor in the office.  

Warmest regards. 

Carolyn Gray 

Outgoing P&C President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KW Amity R 

 James M 

KT Amy LC 

Luca G 

1S Hannah A 

Isaac D 

1D Erin K 

Nathanael L 

2S Maddison C 

Finnlay E 

2W Hugo I 
Talia T 

3N Omri S 

Christina G 

3F Simran P 

Joe R 

4B Jayden P 

Luka I 

4/5B Noah K 

Claudia DM 

5/6J Caitlin F 

Jeung Y 

6G Sophie C 

Dylan L 

SU Annabelle C 

Ricky U 
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P&C News continued - Fete Update 

Thank you to everyone who has put their hand up 

or sent us an email in regards to this year's fete.  

In order to get everyone up to speed as quickly as 

possible we will be having a fete information  

evening on Wednesday 15th March at 7:30pm in 

the school library. We shall run you through the 

draft layout for the fete, let you know where we 

have gaps and will provide each of the stalls with 

more information. We have also developed a 

register of people we have approached already, or 

who will need to be approached to provide  

support. We request that if you would like to  

approach a local business before the information 

night can you please email 

Truscott.fundraising@gmail.com to receive a copy 

of the donor request letter. Also, so we can add 

your approach to the register (this is to prevent us 

approaching the same business multiple times).  

 

Class parents - can you please ensure that there is a 

representative from each class present at the info 

night. Please come along to obtain your  

pre-prepared sponsorship pack and donation letter. 

For those who cannot make it but would still like to 

be involved please register your interest at 

Truscott.fundraising@gmail.com.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  

Fete Committee 

 

Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Term 1 Week 6                                Monday, 27th February 2017 


